
St. Leon Women’s Guild 
Hosts a Drive to Benefit 

The Hope Residence at Eva’s Village 
 
Our Women’s Guild has cooked meals once a month for homeless 
mothers and children at the Hope Residence for over 35 years. Since 
the pandemic, they are only accepting meals from licensed 
professionals. We reached out to them to see what their needs are and 
how we can help them. Women usually show up at their shelter with 
only the clothes on their back. After a shower they don’t have any dry 
clothes to put on. They are in need of the following NEW items (not 
used): 

 
Women’s Pajamas (L or XL) 
Shower Slippers/Flip flops  

Bath Towels 
 

We will collect these items on Sundays or at the 
next Women’s Guild Meeting on October 18. 

 
Note: If you do not wish to shop for these items we can purchase the 
items for you. Make a check payable to St. Leon Women’s Guild and 
write Eva’s Village in the memo and we will purchase the items for you. 
If you wish to make a donation directly to the Hope Residence, you can 
make your check payable to Eva’s Village. For questions or more 
information, please call Christine Badach at 201-848-5621. 
 
 


